
  

Reception, Year 1, 2 and 3  

Virtual Easter Bonnet Parade 

On Thursday, 28th March we will be holding our annual 

Easter Bonnet competition.  

Between now and next Thursday, for those families who 

want to join in, we want you to have fun creating an 

Easter Bonnet with your child at home. 

Then, please bring your Easter Bonnet to school on 

Thursday, 28th March. During the morning, a member of 

staff will take a photo of your child wearing their bonnet 

to create a Youtube video of the whole class. 

Any children who comes to school on Thurs, 28th March without a 

bonnet will get the chance to make one. No child will miss out.   

If you don’t want your child to make a bonnet, or you don’t want 

them to appear on Youtube, please let their teacher know.  

The winners from each class will be announced and 

awarded their prize in the Star Assembly on Fri, 19th April. 
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